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1 April 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I write to you at the end of another packed term where we have managed to 
reintroduce face to face learning effectively and I am very proud of all staff and students for 
returning to learning with such positivity.   
 
As you are aware, after Easter Mrs Albelda takes the helm and I have every faith that the 
Academy will continue to go from strength to strength.  In order to ensure the 
high standards you have come to expect from the Academy continue, I wanted to remind 
you that full uniform, including completely black footwear and SKA embossed skirts will be 
expected. Students not adhering to the policy will remain out of lessons until the issue is 
resolved. If you require any support with uniform purchases please contact Lara 
Oldfield at loldfield@skegnessacademy.org who will be happy to support. 
 
Make sure you keep up to date with our progress and all the positive things that take place 
in the Academy by following us on Twitter and Facebook.   
  
Finally, I wanted to say a personal thank you to every one of you for the support you have 
given to me and the Skegness Academy over the last 3 and a half years.  I am extremely 
proud to say I was part of the journey that has seen our school improve beyond 
recognition and look forward to tracking its progress in the future.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr T Johnson 
Principal 
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